 CONTACT INFORMATION:

Minister:
Pastor Jimmy Botha


Mobile: 07817 697263



e-mail: jim@adventist.scot
Elders:

Mrs E Dutton

01764 654590
Mrs S Froude

01764 670003
Pastor D Hatch

07878532788
Mr S Peacock

01764 681348
Mr K Thompson

01764 655032
Pastor P Tompkins
01764 650090
Scottish Mission Office
 01764 653257
Email:

 office@adventist.scot
Lead elder for October:

Mrs Eleri Dutton
CHURCH WEBSITE:

For information on what is happening in our church, please visit the website on www.crieffadventist.org.uk
CHURCH BULLETIN:

Any items for the church bulletin should be given to Sheila Sinclair by 6.00 p.m. Tuesday.

Telephone:
01764 654797

E-mail:
bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk
PREACHING PLAN:
October 27
Pastor Bob Rodd
November 3
Pastor Weiers Coetser

November 10
Pastor Weiers Coetser

SUNSET TIMES FOR CRIEFF
Today:



6:00 pm

Next Friday 26 October

5:46 pm

Welcome to Crieff
Seventh-day Adventist Church
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WORSHIP SERVICE
20 October 2018
11:20 a.m.
Welcome 
Hymn:

NAH 237 “Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing”
Scripture:

Luke 5:27-32
Prayer

Tithes and Offerings
Children’s Story
Hymn:

NAH 602 “Be Thou My Vision”

Sermon:

“A Story of Bitterness”


Hymn:
“I Come to the Garden Alone”




(Words on Screen)
Benediction 

Organ Meditation
WELCOME – We are so pleased that you are able to join us for our worship service today.  We welcome Mr Bryan Canter to the pulpit this morning. Let us remember the Lord’s presence is in this place, so be reverent before Him and receive His blessings.
TODAY’S SERMON

If you would like a copy of today’s sermon on CD, please leave a note of your name and today’s date in the Sermon Tapes Box as you leave the church.  Contributions of £1 per CD would be appreciated.  Excess funds from production go to CAP funds.

MORE ABOUT OUR CHURCH

Would you like to know more about our church, would you like to develop your relationship with God, or prepare for baptism?  Do you know of someone who would appreciate a visit, or is unwell?  If so, please speak with the Minister or one of the church Elders.

SABBATH SERVICES
Prayer Group


9.30 a.m.

Song Service


9.45 a.m.

Sabbath School


10.00 a.m.

Worship Service


11.20 a.m.

REFRESHMENTS - All are invited to enjoy refreshments in the church hall between Sabbath School and the Worship service, and after the Worship service, leaving the church as a quiet space for prayer and reflection.
BRING-AND-SHARE FELLOWSHIP LUNCH – in the Ross Hall after the Worship Service.  All visitors are most welcome to share in this meal.
PRAYER CHAIN – Please telephone Morag Galloway on 01764 660769 if you have any prayer requests you would like to share with the church.
SDA CHURCH ANNUAL WEEK OF PRAYER – 3-10 November.  A full week of special programmes for children and adults is planned here in Crieff.  Guest Speaker:  Pastor Weiers Coetser – Further details to follow.  Plan to be here!

CHILDREN’S LENDING LIBRARY – The Children’s Library in the Ross Hall will be open for fifteen minutes every Sabbath following the Worship Service.
EXPEDITION ROMANIA –
Next Sabbath an update, including photos and video clips, of Finlay’s expedition to Romania will take place during the Worship Service.
BUMPS TO TOTS –

Numbers attending “Bumps to Tots” have increased.  We would welcome more helpers as there are weeks when some of our faithful regulars are away and we struggle to have enough people to run safely.  Would you be willing to help when we are short staffed – either with the parents and children, or in the kitchen preparing snacks, working alongside those who know the routine? It may be hard work but it is also a lot of fun. If you feel able to help (even just occasionally), or just want to know more, please speak to Eleri or Mo.

NEW ADDRESS – 

Mike Lewis’ new address as of 15 October is 7 Park Manor, Crieff, PH7 4LJ.  Phone and email unchanged.

JOHN AND ELERI’S LANDLINE  –

ceases from 26 October.  Their mobile numbers remain the same.  If you call, they are quite happy to ring you back.
LATEST CRIEFF AID PROJECT –

Thank you for your continued donations to CAP.  £4,000 from CAP funds has been sent to ADRA Indonesia to help victims of the recent earthquake and tsunami.  Your support is much appreciated.  Thank you.

GO SCOTLAND – PM AND CHURCH GROWTH TRAINING WEEKEND – 30 November – 2 December, Lendrick Muir, Rumbling Bridge, Kinross.  Speakers: Dr. David Trim, Dr. Paul Tompkins, Pr. Rory Mendez, Pr. Gabriel Perea.  Early bird fee £55 before 31 October.  See notice board for details.

ADRA GIFT BOXES –

This year ADRA boxes are being done on-line, Please go to: adragiftbox.org.uk for details.
HARVEST THANKS –

Gail wishes to thank all who contributed food for the Harvest Festival last Sabbath.  Half of the goods were donated to the Logos Food Bank and half to the Cath Day Centre in Perth where meals are provided for the homeless.
